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April 3, 2020 
 
RE: April General Membership Meeting Postponed 
 
Dear Local 30 Member, 
 
On behalf of the entire Local 30 Executive Board, our leadership, members, and staff, we hope 
that you and those you hold dear are safe and healthy during this unprecedented time. 
 
While we are in the midst of dealing with changing circumstances and directives on a minute-by-
minute basis, we are also looking forward to gathering again as a community, stronger than ever 
for our care of one another and our collaboration.  We want to be sure our next General 
Membership meeting with you and others is convened safely. 
 
The OPEIU Local 30 Executive Board has made the decision to postpone the General Membership 
meeting scheduled for April 23, 2020 to July 2020.    
 
While Shelter-in-Place is the directive under which we are living, your OPEIU Local 30 Executive 
Board and staff is working 24/7 thru the COVID-19 crisis and representing all the membership. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Marianne Giordano 
Executive Director/CFO 
 
MG/mp 
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